
For Immediate Release 

Contact: 
Evan Zall 
Ebben Zall Group 
781.443.3244 
evan@ebbenzallgroup.com 
 
   

Lake Street Advisors, LLC Adds Financial Analyst 
Kate Watson joins team in Portsmouth office 

 
Boston, MA, January 8, 2012 – Lake Street Advisors, LLC, a premier wealth management firm 
serving high net worth families, announced today that Kate Watson has joined the firm as a 
Financial Analyst. Kate will be based in Lake Street’s Portsmouth office. 
 
“Lake Street is on an exciting growth trajectory.  Hires such as Kate Watson allow us to remain 
confident in our ability to continue to offer unparalleled service and optimum advice to our 
clients,” said Bob Goyette, co-founder of Lake Street Advisors. “Kate’s background and 
experience make her an ideal addition to our strong team of financial analysts.” 
 
Prior to her role at Lake Street, Kate worked as a Financial Planning Analyst at Ballentine 
Partners, LLC. Kate graduated from Babson College with a Bachelor of Science in Business 
Management. 
 
About Lake Street Advisors, LLC 

Lake Street Advisors, LLC is recognized as one of the nation's premier independent, fee-only 
wealth advisory firms.  The firm advises on over $3.2 billion in assets, employing a conflict-free 
investment approach that allows for unbiased advice and execution.  With offices in Boston, MA 
and Portsmouth, NH, our dedicated teams apply business discipline to all elements of personal 
financial strategy including investments, taxes, philanthropy, estate planning, and family 
governance and education.   

For more information, please visit www.lakestreetadvisors.com.   
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